
 

 

Governing Board 

Special Meeting of 

July 7, 2018 
 
The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board met at Diablo Valley 
College on July 7, 2018. The special meeting began at 9:00 a.m. with closed session, followed 
by the Governing Board retreat at 10:30 a.m. 

 

Governing Board Retreat 

Retired State Chancellor Dr. Brice Harris was invited to join the Governing Board at this retreat to 
facilitate the conversation of working together and reviewing the 2014-19 District Strategic Plan 
in preparation for the development of the next strategic plan.. 
 
 

 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING/STUDY SESSION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON JULY 25, 2018, BEGINNING AT 4:00 P.M., 

 AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 

500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

John E. Márquez, President (Ward I) • Gary Walker-Roberts Vice President (Ward IV) •         

Vicki Gordon, Secretary (Ward II) • Greg Enholm (Ward V) • Vacant (Ward III) •                    

Jocelyn Villalobos, Student Trustee 
 

 


